
 

 

Connect Ed 
 

Good evening, Jamestown Middle School Families. This is Dr. Vernon with a few 
important reminders for the upcoming week.  
 
There is no school this coming Monday in observance of the Martin Luther King Jr 
holiday. 
 
Students brought home their laptops and chargers this afternoon just in case we have 
another round of winter weather next week. It is very important that all laptops and 
chargers come back to school with students as we have MAP testing this coming week 
and students will need their fully charged laptops.  
 
Next week is the last week of the second quarter. Make sure to talk with your student 
about their progress and how they can finish the semester strong.  
 
Basketball and cheerleaders will have a game at Southeast Middle on Tuesday and at 
home against Eastern Middle on Thursday. Wrestling will have a meet on Thursday at 
Eastern Middle.  
 
That’s all for this week. We are looking forward to another wonderful week at JMS. 
 
Go Tigers! 


